WILSBAR

G ROUP

Dear Valued Customer,

It is with the safety of you, our customer and of our employees in mind that amid the current COVID-19
outbreak Wilbar International has decided to close our Hauppauge, NY facility as of today and will remain
closed until Wednesday April 15". At that time, we will re-evaluate our decision and communicate our plans in
moving forward. We have set up our customer service group to work remotely during this period with access to
emails and their direct phone lines to handle communication, processing new orders and limited inside sales
functions.

We are in the middle of some challenging times and we regret having to make such decisions. We hope for
your safety and an end to this pandemic. We thank you for support

Regards,

50 Cabot Court, Hauppauge, New York 11788
(631) 951-9800



